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To the Most Reverend and Right Honorable Michael Ramsey,
Archbishop of Canterbury,
President of the Lambeth Conference.

The Lambeth Conference of 1968 meets at a critical moment in the history of Christendom. Its
overriding theme may be expressed, like that of the great assembly just concluded at Uppsala, in
the words of Rev. XXI, 5: «Behold I make all things new»; it is in the forefront of all Christian
thinking today.

We rejoice that Roman Catholic interest will, through the hospitality of the Anglican Communion,
find expression in the presence of seven official Roman Catholic Observers and some other
guests. Their diligent presence will reflect the interest and be supported by the prayers of Roman
Catholics everywhere.

Our interest is sharpened by the fact that the Conference follows close on the profitable
deliberations of the Joint Preparatory Commission between the Roman Catholic Church and the
Anglican Communion. All that the Conference can do to advance further the cause of Christian
unity will be blessed by God.

From the Vatican, July 21, 1968.

PAULUS PP. VI 
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